
I strongly support the cause of Loretta Miles and the SALEM CINEMA, an invaluable independent movie theater in Salem for more 
than 30 years. She was duty-bound (and legally, too) to close the best movie theater in the mid-Willamette Valley for a year, 
suffering unbelievable monthly losses. She has a following among in the community and especially among seniors like me. We have 
pitched in as we can, but it's nigh on impossible to make up that kind of loss. I feared from the start that her wonderful enterprise 
would evaporate, but it has survived and now needs support to get back to full strength. Thank you for your attention. 


